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We thank the following organizations that provided essential financial support for
the BASIS  during 2013.  Thanks to  their  generous support,  we were able  to
continue to provide the BASIS free of charge to thousands of interested readers
worldwide.

The Massachusetts Council on Compulsive Gambling

bwin.party digital entertainment

We applaud the Massachusetts Council on Compulsive Gambling and bwin.party
for  promoting  the  free  dissemination  of  science-based  information  regarding
addiction in its many expressions.  During 2013, we published 13 issues each of
our four review journals; two Special Topics in Addiction and the Humanities; and
two Op-Ed/Editorials, one of which prompted a lively debate about best practices
in evaluating the impact of expanded gambling within Massachusetts.

We look forward to continuing the conversation during 2014 and beyond.  

To learn more about how your organization can support the BASIS, please contact
Tasha Chandler at tchandler@challiance.org. Starting during 2014, the levels of
Organizational Sponsorship are as follows:
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